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Comments: Hello,

 

I'm writing regarding the reclassification of bolts and fixed anchors.  I believe these are vital for keeping people

safe, with minimal impact on people's outdoor experience and on the environment. Often times, I have a hard

time spotting bolts and anchors even when I'm ACTIVELY looking for them. I believe this makes them nearly

impossible to spot if you're not looking. 

 

Bolts and fixed anchors help keep people safe, and greatly reduce the chance of injury or death. Many people,

myself included, discover their love for the outdoors through outdoor activities like climbing. To ensure that this

community remains healthy and the parks don't see a rise in injuries, I believe bolts and anchors should not be

reclassified such that they require permission for installation. 


